
Confederations express concern over labour law 
proposals

 France 

(June 2017) The three main confederations have expressed their concern over some 
of the elements of the new government's proposals for reforming labour law. The 
details won't be published until the end of June but already the unions have raised 
issues with plans to rebalance collective bargaiing towards the company level, 
reform workplace representation and reduce compensation for redundancy. They 
argue that they see little in the proposals to benefit workers and remain 
unconvinced that reducing employment protection will boost job creation. A process 
of consultation is planned for the summer period but the government aims to have 
the legislation place by September.
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